THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

TDD Access: Relay NH

1-800-735-2964

Tel. (603) 271-2431

FAX (603) 271-3878

Website:

www.puc.nh.gov

CHAIRMAN Martin P. Honigberg

COMMISSIONERS Kathryn M. Bailey Michael S. Giaimo

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Debra A. Howland

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

October 22, 2018

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. Senior Counsel Liberty Utilities 15 Buttrick Road Londonderry, NH 03053

DE 18-148, Judith Tompson Re:

Complaint against Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities

Re-Issuing Secretarial Letter and Extending Deadline for Response

Dear Mr. Sheehan:

On October 1, 2018, the Commission issued a secretarial letter requiring Liberty to respond to the complaint filed by Judith Tompson by October 9, 2018. On October 12, 2018, Liberty notified the Commission that it had not received that secretarial letter, but had discovered it while on the Commission's website for another purpose. Liberty requested that the original secretarial letter be re-issued with a new response deadline.

The Commission has reviewed and approved Liberty's request. Accordingly, the Commission is re-issuing the October 1st secretarial letter, a copy of which is attached, and extending the response deadline. Liberty must respond to the complaint by Thursday, November 1, 2018.

Please note that, because Ms. Tompson does not have access to electronic mail, Liberty must file its response in accordance with applicable rules for alternate service and make service upon Ms. Tompson by U.S. mail.

Sincerely,

Debra A. Howland **Executive Director**

Dolone C. Huland 140

Attachment

Docket File cc:

Service List